
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it puts my child in a vulnerable position to answer questions they 
may not fully comprehend or know the answers to. This appears to be another egregious attempt at 
government overreach in the name of health. I prefer to be present with my child to help protect and 
support them when they’re being questioned. Please disregard this bill submission and side with reason. 
 
Regards,  
Veronica Darling  
12333 SE Zion St 
Damascus, OR 97089  
 


